

January 25, 2000

Ms. Penny Weber 3621 NW 30th Place Gainesville, FL 32605

RE: Nature Centers Commission Appeal

Dear Ms. Weber:

At its January 24th meeting, the City Commission voted to approve your appeal to remain on the Nature Centers Commission. Therefore you are reinstated as a board member.

Thank you for your continued interest in serving the City of Gainesville.

Sincerely,

Kurt M. Lannon Clerk of the Commission

xc: Steven Phillips, Box 24

Michael Campbell, Nature Centers Commission Chair